
 

 

Holiday Schedule for Labor Day 2020 

Northern Tier Solid Waste Authority will be closed on Monday, 

September 7, 2020 in observance of the Labor Day Holiday! 

All garbage routes that are normally run on Monday, September 7th, 

from our Burlington location, will be picked up as normal. 

NTSWA’s  Blossburg location and the Tiadaughton Transfer Station 

will also be closed on Monday, September 7th. 

Mansfield Borough residents – No Change -  Monday customers will 

be picked up on Monday, September 7th. 

All other Monday customers will be picked up  

on Tuesday, September 8th 

 

NO recycling routes will be run on Monday, September 7th. 

All offices and scales will be closed! 

All locations will re-open on Tuesday, September 8, 2020 at 8:00 a.m. 

Please call our office at 570-297-4177 with any questions. 

Northern Tier Solid Waste Authority would like to wish its employees 

and customers a safe and happy Labor Day Holiday! 

 

 


